
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: Heather Brooks, Community Development Manager 

 SUBJECT: Addie’s Ice Cream Truck  

         DATE:        March 22, 2022 

 
Background: Anticipating Council approval, a concert will be held during the Rum River Festival 
on 6/10/22 at Riverside Park.  Addie’s Ice Cream Truck is able to provide service during this con-
cert.  Addie’s Ice Cream is owned by Wanda Grabow, and has been selling ice cream products 
around the Princeton community via a food truck for about a year.  Wanda has requested that at-
tending the Rum River Festival selling ice cream products will not count towards one of her permit 
usages after she purchases a 5-use permit for food truck sales as the payment. 
 
Analysis: Ice cream products will be a great addition to the Rum River Festival on 6/10/22.  Wanda 
will be able to provide ice cream products during the concert from 3:00 – 6:30 pm on 6/10/22. Ad-
die’s Ice Cream will be placed in the city-owned parking lot behind Pizza Pub.   
 
Recommendation: Staff recommend the Council to vote in favor of approving Addie’s Ice Cream at 
the Rum River Festival on 6/10/22 and allow this event to not count towards the 5-use permit 
Wanda will purchase for the season.     
 
 
 


